
     

 

 

SHC now have a self-check-in kiosk!! 
 

Silverstream Health Centre are excited to introduce a self-check-in kiosk! 

You may have noticed when visiting the Health Centre, a check-in kiosk at reception to the right of the entrance 
doors with a sign indicating ‘Comin soon!’ 

From the 8th of August 2022 you will have the option to check yourself in upon arrival at the Health Centre using our 
self-check-in kiosk. 

With the ability to check yourself in on our easy to use touch screen kiosk, you will no longer have to wait in a busy 
waiting room queues.  

The kiosk offers over 50 different language options.  

 

What to expect when checking yourself in using the self-check-in kiosk 

• Touch the screen to begin 

• Enter your date of birth 

• Your appointment time and provider will be displayed – confirm correct 

• Your address will be displayed – confirm correct  

• Check-in confirmed, you will be instructed to find a seat 

 

We will ensure we have a staff member close by should you require any assistance with the kiosk.  

We hope having this option will reduce congestion at the front desk and improve your experience here at 

Silverstream Health Centre. 

 

Thanks from the team at Silverstream Health Centre  


